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First Aid training KS2 

KS2 had first aid training this 

week from St John’s Ambulance 

– they all really enjoyed it and 

felt they has learnt a lot from 

the course. 

 

Year 6 trip to Newcastle University 

Our Year 6’s visited Newcastle University 

for the day last week to have a taste of what 

it would be like to continue in further 

education. They had a great time and 

behaviour was excellent. 

 

Class 2 at Portland House 

Class 2 visited the care home 

Portland House to sing Easter 

and Spring songs for the 

residents there – they were 

very grateful for the visit and enjoyed 

hearing the children sing. Well done to Class 

2! 

 

Class 4 trip to Hardwick Park 

Another trip this time to Hardwick Park for 

the whole of Class 4 – despite the weather 

being horrible they enjoyed their day in the 

park and the activities. 

 

Colouring competition 

Many thanks to all 

parents/carers who 

sponsored the children 

for our fundraising 

challenge, a magnificent total of £588 was 

raised for the children’s cancer charity and 

school fund, split between them. 

 

Lateness 

 If your child is persistently late it can 

affect attendance percentages and lead to 

fixed penalty fines from the local authority 

– it is not only disruptive for your child but 

for the rest of the class. 

 

Reporting absences 

If your child is absent from school 

for any reason you must call the 

office to let us know the reason by 

9.30am. If we don’t know why your 

child is absent it will be marked as an 

unauthorised absence which can also lead to 

fixed penalty fines from the local authority. 

 

Private driveways 

We have had a complaint from a member of 

the public that driveways are being blocked 

by cars when people are visiting school – 

would you please ensure that you park 

considerately at all times. 

 

Staff car park 

A number of parents are still using the staff 

car park when picking up and dropping off 

children. This is a health and safety issue and 

we would ask that parents do not use the 

staff car park at any time. 

 

mailto:sunnybrow@durhamlearning.net


 

Playgroup closure 

Unfortunately our playgroup has had to close 

due to Surestart being unable to send a 

member of their team anymore. Many thanks 

to Yvette for her help in running it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Sunnybrow 

Would anyone be willing to join 

our parent group Friends of 

Sunnybrow? Help is needed to 

organise activities such as the 

school fairs, etc and our 

numbers are very low. Please come along and 

join in – any new people and ideas are always 

welcome! 

 

Dates for the diary 

Tuesday 15th March                   - Class 4 at King James for RSC 

Wednesday 16th March                - Class 2 and 3 Litterpicking 

Thursday 17th March                  - Class 4 Easter Journey Willington Methodist 

Friday 18th March                     - Whole school circus workshop 

Wednesday 23rd March                - Egg competition 

Thursday 24th March                  - Awards assembly 

Friday 25th March                     - Good Friday school closed  

Monday 11th April                     - School reopens 

Monday 2nd May                       - School closed bank holiday 

Thursday 5th May                     - School closed, used as polling station 

Monday 9th May                        - SAT’s week 

Friday 27th May                        - School closed teacher training day 

Monday 6th June                       - School reopens 

Thursday 23rd June                    - School closed, used as polling station (EU ref) 

Friday 1st July                         - Reports to parents 

Wednesday 6th July                    - Summer fayre 

Thursday 7th July                      - Parents evening 

Monday 18th July                       - Awards assembly 

Wednesday 20th July                   - Leavers assembly 

- School closes for summer holidays 

Tuesday 6th September                - School reopens for pupils  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


